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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Item 6 - 15 Committee of the Whole
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:40:39 AM

 
From:  
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:40 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Item 6 - 15 Committee of the Whole
 

 
Hello.
I wish to submit my support for the upcoming resolution by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate going to
Vaughan Council's Committee of the Whole.  The resolution she's presenting is for Vaughan Council
to vote in support of the Premier's Feasibility Study to buy back the lease on Hwy 407 and asking the
province to implement a one year pilot program that will subsidize or eliminate tolls on
Highway 407 and evaluate the impact on traffic congestion and efficiency. 
As a regular user of the 401 and 407, I would agree that this resolution could only improve the
movement of all traffic.
Thank you.
Paul Toffoletti
Burlington, Ont.
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